2023-2024
Kindergarten Screening
Incoming Southbury Students

Southbury would like to welcome all incoming Southbury kindergartners and parents to
our annual kindergarten screening. Kindergarten screening is a brief, individually
administered measure given to all incoming kindergarten students to gauge the
development of skills prior to the start of the kindergarten year. Kindergarten screening is
not a process of determining eligibility for kindergarten; all students who meet the age
requirement are considered ready for kindergarten and encouraged to enroll. Staff will
administer and supervise all screening activities. Screening results provide useful
information for planning instruction and designing learning experiences that address the
educational needs of all incoming kindergartners in reading and mathematics.

While kindergartners are being screened, parents will be asked to complete a parent
information survey.

WHO: Incoming Kindergartners for the 2023-2024 school year

WHEN: Tuesday, May 9th and Wednesday, May 10th. Sign up is required.
Please sign up for a time here.

WHERE: Southbury Elementary, 820 Preston Lane Oswego. Please park in
the back of the building and walk up to door 20.

If your child is currently enrolled in a half-day early childhood program at
Brokaw Early Learning Center, s/he will be screened at their school during

the school day. You do not need to attend this screening.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A48ABA928A3FE3-incoming

